

---

**From:** jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com>  
**Sent:** Thursday, November 12, 2015 8:11 AM  
**To:** Larry Visoski  
**Subject:** Re: Geneva

lets check later this afternoon

On Thu, Nov 12, 2015 at 8:07 AM, Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]> wrote:

Jeffrey  
fog in Geneva,  
Current, 100 scattered clouds 200 overcast, visibility .9 to 1.8 miles. (Below Minimums for our plane).

Forecast 40% probability at 10am to noon, 400 overcast and 3 mile vis.  
(In Europe they forecast probability).

Small window between 1pm and 4pm, 500 scattered with 4 mile Vis.

It's a 40min flight,  
We can try the approach, if we don't break out, my alternate airport is=return to Paris.

Paris forecasting fog by later tonight as well.

Geneva has better weather tomorrow, Friday, if we departed Friday and=returned Saturday, I might be able to get slots?

I'll keep you advised,

Thx  
Larryv

Sent from my iPhone

--

=C2 please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE. Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to

jeevacation@gmail.com, and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright  
-all rights reserved